
The Internet Crime Complaint Center
(IC3) is the central hub for reporting
cyber-enabled crime. It is run by the
FBI, which is the primary federal
agency responsible for investigating
such offences.

@GardenGrovePD @GardenGrovePD

The Garden Grove Police Department went live with their
Citizens Online Crime Reporting System earlier this year. This
system is designed to make it easier and more convenient to
file a report without having to go to the station or wait for an
officer to arrive on scene. 

The following incidents can be reported using this system:
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REPORT INTERNET CRIME TO
THE FBI

Civil Child Custody Violations
Credit Card Fraud
Documentation Report Only
Supplemental Report
Harassing Phone Calls or Text Messages
Traffic Complaint
Non Injury Hit and Run Traffic Accident
Non-Injury Traffic Accident
Information Scams
Lost Property
Theft (No Suspect Information)
Vandalism (no Suspect Information) 
Vandalism to Vehicle (No Suspect Information)
Vehicle Burglary (Theft From Vehicle)  

For more information or to file a report visit 
www.ggcity.org/police/online-reporting

For Emergencies Dial 9-1-1. 

GGPD Community Outreach
April 23: GGPD is hosting the
annual Communities Come
Together Event partnering with the
Andy & Aiden Safety Group.  

June 18: Annual Teen Academy 
Application is required. If interested,
contact: 714-741-5762 or
crimeprevention@ggcity.org

June 9: Come hang out with GGPD
officers for our Summer Social Event
at Garden Grove Park.

The following cybercrimes can be
reported to IC3 to strengthen your case: 

Online scams/frauds
Online Extortion 
Identity Theft
Cryptocurrency fraud
Information Scams

For Additional Information
Internet Crime Complaint 

www.ic3.gov

https://www.ic3.gov/
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Report a Non-Emergency
Crime:

Community Liaison Division 
(714) 741-5760 General Inquiries
(714) 741-5761 East
(714) 741-5762 Spanish 
(714) 741-5763 Vietnamese
(714) 741-5764 West

CrimePrevention@ggcity.org 

(714) 741-5704

9-1-1
Connect With Us Emergency:
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The time for spring cleaning is here. You will start to see ads for storage totes,
cleaning products, and weed killers. Cleaning products are the third cause of
poisoning in the U.S. If you buy these items, or already have them in your home,
here are some safety tips to help prevent injury and poisoning. 

Store cleaning products and chemicals
away from children and food.
Keep products in the containers they
came in, and do not mix.

Follow product label safety
instructions.
Follow directions for proper
disposal.

Open windows and turn on fans when
cleaning to avoid strong odors.
Wear protective clothing when using
any spray products. 

Weed or insect killers can be
absorbed through the skin. Leather
gloves and shoes do not protect
against these chemicals.

Tell kids to ask an adult for permission
before using a product.
When done, put cleaning products in a
childproof cabinet.

POISON HOTLINE: 1-800-222-1222

If you’re feeling tired or weak, take a
break, since that’s when mistakes can
happen. Remember to stay hydrated
and eat well.
Lift smarter, not harder. Be careful
moving large or heavy items. 

Lift with your legs.
Wear closed toed shoes.
Ask a friend for help.

Watch your step! 
Keep walkways, stairs, and areas
around ladders clear. 
Block off or warn others of wet
floors to prevent slipping.

Wear protective clothing and gear.
Ex: Rubber gloves while using
cleaners, mask when dusting, etc.

Do not leave any amount of water
unattended. Buckets and sinks can be
a drowning hazard for small children.

https://ggcity.org/index.php/police/community-liaison-division

